
 Team Bancroft 
Welcome back Team Bancroft!  

I hope you have all had a lovely break and are ready to start another 

exciting term.  

Miss Urbacz and Mrs Walker have been so proud of how you have all 

settled in to year 2 and have been so impressed with your learning so 

far! Well done Team Bancroft! 
 

How can we stay fit and healthy? 

Intergalactic greetings, young heroes. It’s time to rescue 

the planet from evil villains. Who’s your favourite 

superhero? Spiderman? Wonder Woman? Maybe your 

heroes are ordinary people who’ve achieved great 

things. Or is it those people who save lives in our 

emergency services that you admire most?  

This half term we are becoming superheroes Team 

Bancroft. We will be fighting unhealthy eating by 

understanding how we can become super healthy and fit 

superheroes ourselves!  

 

Throughout the week, an adult will listen to your child read 

and they are strongly encouraged to continue to read at home. 

Please help us by adding their reads onto GoRead to give them 

chances to build their gem collection. 

In addition, the children will continue to be given access to 

Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rockstars so they are able to 

practice these crucial skills at home. 

If you have any questions, queries or concerns, 

please do not hesitate to come and see us. 

Miss Urbacz and Mrs Walker 

 

We will be going ice-skating every Friday afternoon this half term. 

Please bring your child in either trousers or leggings on these days. It is 

important that your child has also got socks and a coat on. Scarves and 

hats will not be needed and won’t be allowed on the ice. Thank you!  


